
 
 

Ref: PH284 
  
To all parties interested in the Christmas and New Year pharmacy opening 
times in Wessex   
  
Dear Sir/Madam,   
Please find attached spreadsheet with details of Pharmacies open on Christmas Day, 
Boxing Day 2017 and New Year’s Day 2018 across Wessex.  The listing includes all 
pharmacies open under “Enhanced Service Arrangements”, “Under Direction” and or 
voluntarily where we have been informed.    
The current attached listing is correct at the time of sending to you.  However, we 
recommend that you should include the advice below in any of the attached 
information you reproduced, in any format available, to inform the general public; 
“The pharmacies listed should be open on the 25 th & 26 th December 2017 and or 1 st 

January 2018 as shown, the details are correct at the time published but are subject 
to change. You are advised to contact the pharmacy before attending to ensure they 
are open and have the medication you require.” 
Please be aware that times maybe subject to change. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Tim 
  
Tim Perriment, 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy and Optometry), 
NHS England, South Region Team, 
Wessex Local Office, 
First Floor, Oakley Road, 
Southampton, Hampshire, 
SO16 4GX 
Tel: 0113 824 9951 
Fax: 023 8072 5457 
tim.perriment@nhs.net 
  
For local Wessex pharmacy information; https://www.england.nhs.uk/south/info-
professional/pharm-info/wessex-pharm/ 
and for NHS England South general information; 
http://www.england.nhs.uk/south/south/w-at/ 
 

 
  
“High quality care for all, now and for future generations" 
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